
 

 

 

 

PSA GPAA Branch: Invitation to all members to AGM 

 

The PSA GPAA Annual General Meeting will take place as follows: 

 

Date:    2 February 2024 

Venue: Head Office (The Deck) 

Time:   10:00 to 14:00 

 

Existing PSA members who are not receiving emails or SMSs from the PSA or wish to update personal 

details are advised to visit the helpdesk at the event for assistance and to collect PSA notebooks. 

 

Members will also be informed about the PSA’s improved benefits and assisted with registration on the 

PSA Member Portal. Members are further encouraged to bring along a colleague who does not belong to 

any union and wishes to join the PSA. Bring a new member and earn R104.60 per new member! 

Employees who wish to move from their current union to the PSA are also welcome.  

 

For more information, contact Molefe Mosaka on 082 880 8927 / molefe.mosaka@psa.co.za 

  

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: GOVERNMENT PENSIONS ADMINISTRATION AGENCY (GPAA) 
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